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A Message from Patti

Dear CWTC Friends,

At this time of year, we take time to reflect on the
past. We have all faced some challenging times over
the past 21 months. We have gained knowledge,
lost loved ones, learned patience, and been pushed
beyond our limits at times. One thing I think we
have learned is that it is okay to lean on each other
and we must count on friends, families and work
families to get us through these most difficult times.

I would like to thank everyone for their continued support of CWTC and
adults with disabilities. Whether you have supported us financially, by
volunteering your time, provided moral support or assisted in any other
way, we want you to know we appreciate you.

As we chart our course for 2022, we will continue to keep our mission
at the forefront of our plans and we will ensure that improving the
quality of life of our consumers is our priority.

Wishing you a holiday season filled with lots of peace, joy, and
happiness.

My best to you for a happy and healthy 2022.

Patti

Trivia Challenge 2022

The night you've been waiting for is almost here! The

https://www.cwtc.org/
https://www.cwtc.org/2022-cwtc-super-trivia-challenge/


"CWTC Super Trivia Challenge," is Friday night,
January 21st at the Par-A-Dice Hotel and Casino in
East Peoria. SEATING IS LIMITED!

Get details and register here!
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